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1. The Regular Board meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Westgate 

with the Pledge of Allegiance and a Prayer.  Board members present:  Josh Westgate, 

Maureen Carmody, Nancy Hopper, Rick Schoenborn and Gary Karr. 

2. There were no additions to the agenda. 

3. A motion was made by Karr and supported by Schoenborn to approve the December 

2018 bills in the amount of $45,187.82 and to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Motion 

carried.  A motion was made by Schoenborn and supported by Hopper to approve the 

minutes of the December 12, 2018 Regular Board meeting as written.  Motion carried. 

4. There were no public comments. 

5. Meeting dates were set for the 2019-2020 Budget.  The Pre-Budget workshop meeting 

will be held on Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at 1:00 p.m.  The Budget Prep meeting will 

be held at 7:00 p.m. on March 13, 2019 prior to the Regular Board meeting. A Special 

Meeting with Budget Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 27, 2019 at 7:00 

p.m.  The Closing of the Books will be on March 28, 2019.  

6. Karr gave the fire report.  The December Planning Commission meeting was cancelled. 

7. In the Supervisor’s report, Westgate presented information regarding the annual 

Michigan Township Association Conference which will be held in Grand Rapids this year.  

Board members were encouraged to attend.  Westgate also gave an update regarding 

the recent damage to a portion of Hayes St. caused by farm equipment.    

8. Under board concerns, board members expressed their appreciation for the deputies 

assigned to our district and all law enforcement in honor of National Law Enforcement 

Appreciation day.  Also, due to the notification that the Advance weekly newspaper will 

no longer be published after January 27, 2019, all Wright Township legal notices will be 

published in the Coopersville Observer.  Hopper presented the board with a report on 

the much higher interest yields being generated by funds deposited in the recently 

approved Michigan Class depository.   

9. The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Maureen Carmody 

Wright township Clerk 

http://www.wrighttownship.com/

